
What have we been learning? 

 

 3rdGrade Newsletter 
Upcoming Events: 

Boosterthan Fun Run-

2/6 

Word Study Test -2/7 

Field Trip Forms due-

2/7 

Field Trip to Morehead

-2/13 

Early Release– 2/14 

HELP! 

Wish List:  

None at this time 

Reading:  In reading, we have started our mys-
tery unit by learning mystery vocabulary.  We 
have read several mystery picture books while 
looking at elements of mysteries.  In guiding 
reading this week we will start to explore more 
mysteries as we dig into the genre.   

 

Math:  In math, we are learning  how to figure 
out area and perimeter of regular and irregular 
shapes.  We started by counting square units and 
are now using formulas.  This week we will be 
solving word problems using both perimeter and 
areas. 

 

Writing: In writing, we have started with sus-
pense stories.  Students have begun by mapping 
out hints to solving the mystery of what is out in 
the woods.  We have starting writing an intro-
duction to our stories and will finish this week by 
drafting out 3 hints. 

 

Science/Social Studies:  In science, we have 
started our unit entitled “Objects in the Sky”.  
This week students will be looking at the move-
ment of the moon around the earth.   

Reminders  

No weekly sheets will be coming 

home this week because it was a 

short week last week.   

 

If you are ordering a lunch for the 

field trip please make sure I re-

ceive the form by Jan 30th. 

 

As nightly homework please have 

your child look at the phase of the 

moon. 

Students will be coming home with 

new word study words this week. 


